
 
 
 
NOTICE OF DECISION   
   
Notice is hereby given that at a meeting held on February 11, 2020 the Westport Historic District 
Commission took the following action: 
 

1. APPROVED: Certificate of Appropriateness Application dated January 6, 2020 for the 
proposed gutter replacement at 74 Wright Street located in the Kings Highway North 
Historic District. The proposed gutters were determined to be appropriate and consistent 
with the historic character of the district. 

 
The above item is on file in the Historic District Commission Office in Town Hall at 110 Myrtle 
Avenue. 
 
Please post until February 26, 2020. 
 
February 12, 2020 
Bill Harris, Chair 
Historic District Commission 
 


